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Please contact our team at Landside.Dampier@pilbaraports.com.au or on 

9159 6533 for further information or guidance. 

 

LD25/032 – BULK LIQUIDS BERTH _ TEMPORARY CLOSURE 

  
  
ATTENTION: All DBLB users 

ISSUE DATE: 23rd June 2025 

ISSUED BY: Landside Operations Supervisor (Dampier) 

 

 

The Terminal Operations team has authorised the closure of the Dampier Bulk Liquids Berth 

for inspection and maintenance on the Verhoef gangway system by specialist technicians. Due 

to the specialised nature and logistics regarding this service Pilbara Ports is unable to offer 

any flexibility in timings. 

 

The planned closure period is, 

• 0600/12th August – 1800/13th August 

 

Berth applications for this period will not be accepted. 

 
 

Any queries regarding this closure should be directed to Landside Operations. 
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